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Rep. Neubauer: Statement on School Attacks 

and Threats in Wisconsin 
  

MADISON – ​Rep. Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) released the following statement on the attacks             
at Waukesha South High School and Oshkosh West High School, and credible threats of              
violence reported at Waukesha North High School and the Sparta Area School District: 
  
“In less than 48 hours, Wisconsin students have been subjected to unimaginable terror in their               
schools,” Neubauer said. “It is terrible and tragic that our students fear for their safety when they                 
enter their classrooms each day. This cannot continue to be the status quo for our kids.” 
 
“As a legislator, I hear from constituents and people around our state who are looking for                
answers as to why this is happening in our schools, and for solutions to prevent future violence.                 
We need to take urgent action to support gun safety in Wisconsin, and to provide students in                 
crisis with the resources they need to keep themselves and their classmates safe.” 
 
“Thank you to the School Resource Officers who were able to intervene and prevent further               
violence in Waukesha and Oshkosh, and to the teachers and administrators who acted             
decisively to protect their students from danger,” Neubauer concluded. 
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